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WESFARMERS WELCOMES ACCC CLEARANCE ON COLES 
 
Wesfarmers welcomes the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission’s 
announcement today that it will not intervene in Wesfarmers’ proposal to acquire Coles 
Group Limited. 
 
Managing Director Richard Goyder said it was pleasing the ACCC had come to the 
conclusion that there was not likely to be a substantial lessening of competition in any 
market as a result of the combination of the Coles and Wesfarmers businesses. 
 
For further information: Keith Kessell  

Executive General Manager, Corporate Affairs 
(61 8) 9327 4281 or 0419 949 082 
 
 


